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Representative Hundertmark:

This is a redraft of LRB−1189/1.  I have made corrections to the analysis to ensure its
accuracy and I have eliminated the physician notification requirements.

Note that the reference in proposed s. 111.37 (1r) (b) 7. (and repeated elsewhere in the
draft) to assisted suicide is probably unnecessary.  Under current s. 940.12, assisting
suicide is a Class H felony.
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